
Notice of Citizen Participation Plan Amendment 
 for the Community Development Block Grant Program  

 

In response to the Coronavirus Pandemic (COVID-19) the U.S. Department of Housing and 

Urban Development has granted waivers for entitlement communities to amend Community 

Development Block Grant Citizen Participation Plans to modify citizen comment input time 

period to 30 days and the ability to incorporate virtual public hearings into a Citizen Participation 

Plan. 

 

By means of this Notice, please take note, that on Wednesday, April 29, at 7:00 P.M, special 

virtual meeting of the City of West Allis Common Council will consider a proposed amendment 

to the City of West Allis Citizen Participation Plan to modify the citizen comment period to five 

days, public hearing and input notices can be posted on the City’s website, and to add that 

public hearings may be conducted virtually the Block Grant Committee and Common Council.  .   

 

Public comments can be emailed to Patrick Schloss, Community Development Manager at 

pschloss@westalliswi.gov or Luke Radomski, Community Development Supervisor at 

lradomski@westalliswi.gov or can be mailed to the City of West Allis Department of 

Development, Community Development Office, located in City Hall at 7525 W. Greenfield 

Avenue, West Allis, Wisconsin. If you would like to make public comment by phone, please call 

Patrick Schloss at 414-302-8468 or Luke Radomski at 414-302-8429 between the hours of 

8:00am and 5:00pm Monday through Friday. 

 

Dated at West Allis, Wisconsin, this 24th day of April, 2020. 
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